
If you are keeping up with Institute postings on the website, 
you will notice that two new courses have recently been post-
ed.  These are two very exciting courses 
because they are focused on the gospel, 
and thus directed toward fulfilling Je-
sus’ mandates of Matthew 28:19,20 and 
Mark 16:15,16.  These two courses can be 
downloaded and distributed to friends, 
and especially to Bible schools who are teaching students to be 
evangelistic as they go forth after graduation.  We ask that every-
one download these two courses in order to have them ready to 
post throughout the world.  These courses focus on the founda-
tion of our faith.

INTERNATIONAL BIBLE INSTITUTE
Growing In Gospel Living: Term 2 — Course 14

Obedience To The Gospel

INTERNATIONAL BIBLE INSTITUTE

Gospel Journey With Jesus

Growing In Gospel Living: Term 2 — Course 13

FIVE NEW COURSES!

TRIVIAL WEBSITE INFORMATION
I thought it might be good to release some of the informa-
tion that I receive daily concerning who is accessing the 
information on the website.  You might be interested to 
know that in one day in the last month over 100 hits were 
made on the website.  The average hits a day is bout 50.  
India topped the list during the last month.  In the United 
States, Kansas is at the top of the list, with New Mexico 
and Alabama coming respectively second and third.  It is 
also interesting to note that from 65% to 70% of the hits 
on the website come from smartphones.  On the average 
about 25% of the hits are made with laptops.  Please help 
us by advertising the website Break News to others.
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INTERNATIONAL BIBLE SCHOOL

TO BE CHRISTIANS ONLY

Growing In Gospel Living: Term 2 – Course 11

INTERNATIONAL BIBLE SCHOOL
Growing In Gospel Living: Term 2 — Course 13

INTERNATIONAL BIBLE SCHOOL

Gospel Journey Of The Son

Growing In Gospel Living: Term 2 — Course 12

These courses launch students to the Term 2 theme: 
Growing In Gospel Living.  These three courses bring 
Bible students into a realm of spiritual growth that will be 
very challenging.  As courses are introduced into Term 
2, individuals will be challenged to do as Paul instructed 
in Philippians 2:5: “Let this mind be in your that was 
also in Christ Jesus.”  This is the theme of the entire 
curriculum of courses that will eventually be introduced 
into the Term 2 series of courses.  Therefore, every stu-
dent of the Bible must be prepared for spiritual growth 
as a disciple of the Lord Jesus Christ.  For this reason, 
we encourage that the courses be downloaded individ-
ually and taught in Bible classes around the world.

THIS IS EXCITING NEWS!
Three new courses have been added

to the curriculum
of the International Bible Institute.


